
Want to be a
Community Safety
Champion?

The Queensland Police Service is calling on
community-minded residents from Cairns,
Rockhampton, Toowoomba, and the Sunshine
Coast to participate in a new program that
promotes community safety and crime prevention. 
 
The program invites trusted, locally connected individuals who are
actively engaged in their communities through paid work,
volunteer roles, or their social activities, to participate.

The program will start in April, 2025 and run for 8 weeks.

Working together for a safer and more resilient community.

A Community Safety
Champion will:

Receive online
learning resources to
enhance their crime
prevention and
community safety
knowledge and skills.

Engage in community
safety conversations
with their networks
through the sharing
of knowledge and
resources

Navigate people to
information and
support that
promotes community
safety.

For more info and to
express your interest,
scan the QR code or visit:
bit.ly/CommunitySafetyChampions

Play a vital role in fostering safer and resilient neighbourhoods.


